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September	25th,	2017	
	
To	whom	it	may	concern,	
	
I	am	writing	to	highly	recommend	the	services	of	Connor	Clough	and	X-treme	Threads.	
	
I	have	known	Connor	now	for	two	years	and	every	time	we	work	together,	it	has	been	a	
pleasure.		As	a	company,	X-treme	Threads	has	been	nothing	short	of	professional	and	
timely.		Our	lacrosse	Academy	has	weighed	our	options	and	each	time	we	come	back	to	
Connor	to	work	together.	
	
The	reversible	jerseys	we	ordered	in	our	first	year	were	amazing.		When	competing	at	
the	High	School	Provincial	Championships	last	March,	we	received	many	compliments	
about	the	look	and	style	of	our	uniforms	from	other	team’s	parents.	
	
To this point, we will continue working with X-treme Threads as we have ordered another set 
of pinnies and lacrosse bags for all academy students. 
 
I highly recommend Connor and X-treme Threads.  He is very easy to work with and always 
professional.  Connor has gone above and beyond what is asked.  If there every any questions, 
we would be happy to answer them. 
 
Regards, 
 
Lucas MacNeil 
Lacrosse Academy Director 
Royal Bay Secondary School 
lmacneil@sd62.bc.ca 
 
 


